Private ISF

From: Baker-Smith <egbakersmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 7:22 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Private Initiatiaves for storage of nuclear fuel

We write to express our opposition to "Private Initiatives" for high-level radioactive waste "Interim Storage Facilities"

The issure of Private Initiatives (Pl) for commercial irradiated nuclear fuel consolidated or centralized Interim Storage
Facilities (ISF) is vastly complex. We understand
that fact...

As you consider this problem , we want you to know that we, as ordinary private citizens, oppose private Initiatives" for
high-level radioactive waste "Interim Storage Facilities.

Thank you for hearing our concern.

Sincerely,

Gerritt and Elizabeth Baker-Smith
338 Braeside

East Stroudsburg, PA 18301.



